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Meagan’s Memos 
 

 

 

Newsletter for October 2020 

COVID-19 

As you are aware COVID-19 is still around.  Please be vigilant in hand washing and hygiene to 

protect all children, families, and staff.  If we get a case, we will have to close down, and 

everyone isolate for a period of time.  We will contact Department of Health who will inform us 

how long this would be.  Please do not bring unnecessary people into the building and limit the 

number of people who don’t normally pick up your child. Thank you to those who are doing the 

right thing.  Very much appreciated. 

Operation Christmas Child 

Please give to the children that will not have anything this year for Christmas.  Each room has a 

box and we ask you place something in the box applicable for the age group.  You will be helping 

out someone less fortunate that yourself. 

Graduation 

Due to Covid-19 we have had to cancel graduation at the Church.  We are looking at other 

alternatives as the Department of Education have asked us to not have so many people 

altogether.  We will keep School Readiness families posted as to what we will do and how.  Sad 

but would rather have everyone safe. 

Children’s Christmas Party 

Due to Covid-19 the Miniature trains may not be going ahead as they will not allow other adults 

on the train, only children.  We are looking at other options and will let you know. 

Policies 

Don’t forget to have a look at our policies which are all on our website.  This is what we abide by 

and would love your feedback.  Thank you to those who do give feedback.  Very much 

appreciated. 

Last Day 

Our last day for this year will be Thursday 24th December and re-open on Monday 11th January 

2021.  Fees are not charged over this time, but a good chance to get ahead. 

God Bless Meagan 
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Bible Verse of the Month 

 

Educational Leader  

This Month we have been reflecting on our 
Programming as a team and looking at different 

formats in preparation for  next year. 
 

If you have any Suggestions in relation to our Programs, 
Policies or Practices please do not hesitate to let the 

Educators in your Child's Room know or put a 
suggestion in our suggestion box in the front foyer. 

 
 

Miss Katey 
Educational Leader 

educationalleader@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 

Room Email Addresses 

Nursery: nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Toddler: toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Preschool: preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

School Readiness: schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au
mailto:toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au
mailto:preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au
mailto:schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au


 

 

October 2020

Friday 2nd – World Smile Day 

Monday 5th-9th Space Week 

Monday 19th Loud Shirt Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love the team at Janelle Street? 

We’d appreciate it if you could share your experiences with us on our Facebook page. 

Share the love here!  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/janellestreetcentretamworth/reviews/  

 

 

 

Fees  

 

Fees are now back to normal, Thank you to everyone who are paying regularly. 

 If you have any questions, please come and see Meagan or Lyndal. 
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